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From: Greg Baker

Sent:  Friday, 11 January 2013 10:30 AM

To: Electoral Reform

Subject: electoral reform

I wish to support non-compulsery voting in all State and Federal elections.

I think too many people do not know who or what they are voting for and do not understand the electoral
process. Considering that the informal votes are extremely high adds to the call for non-compulsory voting in
this State and Country.

Thankyou,

G W Baker

20/12/2013



